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Creating a Path Forward 

WWRC Foundation Staff  
 

 Anne Hudlow    Martha Brooks  

 Executive Director                          Administrative Assistant 

  (540) 332-7542    (540)  332-7186 

 ahudlow@wwrcf.org       mbrooks@wwrcf.org 

 

$ÅÁÒ &ÒÉÅÎÄÓȟ  

 

4ÈÅ 7ÉÌÓÏÎ 7ÏÒËÆÏÒÃÅ ÁÎÄ 2ÅÈÁÂÉÌÉÔÁÔÉÏÎ #ÅÎÔÅÒ ɉ772#Ɋ ÃÏÎÔÉÎÕÅÓ ÔÏ ÐÒÏÖÉÄÅ ÁÎ ÅØÔÒÁÏÒÄÉÎÁÒÙ ÌÅÖÅÌ ÏÆ ÃÁÒÅ ÁÎÄ ÃÏÍȤ

ÍÉÔÍÅÎÔ ÔÈÒÏÕÇÈ ÍÅÄÉÃÁÌ ÔÒÅÁÔÍÅÎÔȟ ÐÈÙÓÉÃÁÌ ÒÅÈÁÂÉÌÉÔÁÔÉÏÎ ÁÎÄ ÖÏÃÁÔÉÏÎÁÌ ÔÒÁÉÎÉÎÇ ÉÎ ÏÒÄÅÒ ÔÏ ÐÒÅÐÁÒÅ ÍÏÒÅ ÔÈÁÎ 

ΩΡȟΡΡΡ 6ÉÒÇÉÎÉÁÎÓ ×ÉÔÈ ÄÉÓÁÂÉÌÉÔÉÅÓ ÆÏÒ ÅÍÐÌÏÙÍÅÎÔ ÁÎÄ ÉÎÄÅÐÅÎÄÅÎÃÅȢ  

4ÈÅ ÍÉÓÓÉÏÎ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ 772# &ÏÕÎÄÁÔÉÏÎ ÉÓ ÔÏ ÒÁÉÓÅ ÆÕÎÄÓ ÁÎÄ ÓÅÃÕÒÅ ÒÅÓÏÕÒÃÅÓ ÔÏ ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔ ÖÏÃÁÔÉÏÎÁÌ ÔÒÁÉÎÉÎÇ ÁÎÄ ÒÅÈÁÂÉÌÉȤ
ÔÁÔÉÖÅ ÃÁÒÅ ÁÔ ÔÈÅ #ÅÎÔÅÒȟ ÌÅÁÄÉÎÇ ÔÏ ÉÎÃÒÅÁÓÅÄ ÉÎÄÅÐÅÎÄÅÎÃÅ ÁÎÄ ÅÍÐÌÏÙÍÅÎÔ ÏÆ 6ÉÒÇÉÎÉÁÎÓ ×ÉÔÈ ÄÉÓÁÂÉÌÉÔÉÅÓȢ 4ÈÅ &ÏÕÎȤ
ÄÁÔÉÏÎ ÉÓ ×ÏÒËÉÎÇ ÔÏ ÁÓÓÉÓÔ ÏÖÅÒ ΤȟΧΡΡ 6ÉÒÇÉÎÉÁÎÓ ×ÈÏ ÒÅÃÅÉÖÅ ÔÈÅÓÅ ÖÉÔÁÌ ÓÅÒÖÉÃÅÓ ÁÎÎÕÁÌÌÙȢ $ÕÅ ÔÏ ÇÅÎÅÒÏÕÓ ÃÏÍÍÕÎÉÔÙ 
ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔ ×Å ÈÁÖÅ ÂÅÅÎ ÓÕÃÃÅÓÓÆÕÌ ÉÎ ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ ÃÏÓÔ ÏÆ ÓÔÁǟ ÁÎÄ ÅÑÕÉÐÍÅÎÔ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔ &ÉÔÎÅÓÓ #ÅÎÔÅÒȟ ÓÕÐÐÌÉÅÓ 
ÆÏÒ ÁÒÔ ÔÈÅÒÁÐÙȟ ÍÁÉÎÔÅÎÁÎÃÅ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ×ÈÅÅÌÃÈÁÉÒ ÁÃÃÅÓÓÉÂÌÅ 3ÔÁÒ 4ÒÁÉÌȟ ÁÄÄÉÔÉÏÎÁÌ ÉÎÓÔÒÕÃÔÏÒÓ ÁÎÄ ÖÅÈÉÃÌÅÓ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅ ÄÒÉÖÉÎÇ 
ÐÒÏÇÒÁÍȟ ÃÏÁÔÓ ÁÎÄ ÉÎÔÅÒÖÉÅ× ÃÌÏÔÈÉÎÇ ÆÏÒ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ÉÎ ÎÅÅÄȟ ÓÔÁǟ ÅÑÕÉÐÍÅÎÔ ÆÏÒ ÐÈÙÓÉÃÁÌ ÔÈÅÒÁÐÙ ÁÎÄ ÊÏÂ ÔÒÁÉÎÉÎÇȟ ÆÏÒËȤ
ÌÉÆÔÓ ÆÏÒ ÔÒÁÉÎÉÎÇ ÁÎÄ ÖÏÃÁÔÉÏÎÁÌ ÅÖÁÌÕÁÔÉÏÎ ÍÁÔÅÒÉÁÌÓ ÆÏÒ ÊÏÂ ÐÌÁÃÅÍÅÎÔȟ ÊÕÓÔ ÔÏ ÎÁÍÅ Á ÆÅ×Ȣ 4ÈÅ 772# &ÏÕÎÄÁÔÉÏÎ ÃÏÎȤ
ÔÉÎÕÅÓ ÔÏ ÎÅÔ×ÏÒË ×ÉÔÈÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÃÏÍÍÕÎÉÔÙ ÁÎÄ ÔÈÒÏÕÇÈÏÕÔ 6ÉÒÇÉÎÉÁ ÔÏ ÅÄÕÃÁÔÅ ÏÔÈÅÒÓ ÏÎ 772#Ȣ 4ÈÉÓ ÈÁÓ ÅÎÁÂÌÅÄ ÕÓ ÔÏ 
ÂÕÉÌÄ ÒÅÌÁÔÉÏÎÓÈÉÐÓ ÔÏ ÇÅÎÅÒÁÔÅ ÃÏÎÔÉÎÕÏÕÓ ÓÔÒÅÁÍÓ ÏÆ ÆÕÎÄÉÎÇ ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔ ÆÏÒ 772#ȟ ×ÈÉÃÈ ÉÎ ÔÕÒÎ ÃÒÅÁÔÅÓ Á ÔÅÁÍ ÏÆ ÁÄÖÏȤ
ÃÁÔÅÓ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅ ÃÌÉÅÎÔÓ ÁÎÄ ÔÈÅÉÒ ÆÕÔÕÒÅÓȢ 7Å ÓÔÒÉÖÅ ÔÏ ÒÅÁÃÈ ÔÈÅÓÅ ÇÏÁÌÓ ÁÌÌ ×ÈÉÌÅ ËÅÅÐÉÎÇ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÆÏÒÅÆÒÏÎÔ ÔÈÅ ÃÏÌÌÁÂÏÒÁÔÉÖÅ 
ÎÁÔÕÒÅ ÏÆ ÏÕÒ ÊÏÉÎÔ ÍÉÓÓÉÏÎ ×ÉÔÈ ÔÈÅ #ÅÎÔÅÒȟ ÁÓ ×Å ÁÌÌ ×ÏÒË ÔÏ×ÁÒÄ Á ÃÏÍÍÏÎ ÇÏÁÌ ÏÆ ͼÃÒÅÁÔÉÎÇ Á ÐÁÔÈ ÆÏÒ×ÁÒÄͼ ÆÏÒ ÏÕÒ 
ÃÌÉÅÎÔÓȢ  

!Ô ÔÈÉÓ ÔÉÍÅ ×Å ÁÒÅ ÐÒÅÐÁÒÉÎÇ ÆÏÒ ÏÕÒ ÆÁÌÌ ÆÕÎÄÒÁÉÓÅÒȟ ÔÈÅ "ÁÓÉÃ #ÉÔÙ 4ÁÉÌÇÁÔÅ 4ÈÒÏ×ÄÏ×Î ÂÅÉÎÇ ÈÅÌÄ ÏÎ &ÒÉÄÁÙȟ 3ÅÐÔÅÍÂÅÒ 
ΥΡÔÈ ɉ0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÓÅÅ ǨÙÅÒ ÏÎ ÐÁÇÅ Υ ÆÏÒ ÉÎÆÏÒÍÁÔÉÏÎȢɊȢ )ÔȭÓ ÇÏÉÎÇ ÔÏ ÂÅ Á ÇÒÅÁÔ ÅÖÅÎÔȦ 7Å ÈÏÐÅ ÙÏÕ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÁÂÌÅ ÔÏ ÊÏÉÎ ÕÓȦ   

7Å ÔÈÁÎË ÙÏÕ ÆÏÒ ÁÓÓÉÓÔÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ 772# &ÏÕÎÄÁÔÉÏÎ ÁÎÄ ÉÔÓ ÍÉÓÓÉÏÎ ÔÏ ÐÒÏÖÉÄÅ ÈÏÐÅ ÔÏ ÔÈÏÓÅ ×ÈÏ ÁÒÅ ÓÔÒÉÖÉÎÇ ÔÏ ÇÁÉÎ ÓÅÌÆ-
ÓÕǣÃÉÅÎÃÙ ÁÎÄ ÉÎÄÅÐÅÎÄÅÎÃÅȢ 4ÈÒÏÕÇÈ ÙÏÕÒ ÈÅÌÐ ×Å ÁÒÅ ÒÅÁÃÈÉÎÇ ÏÕÒ ÇÏÁÌÓ ÉÎ ÆÕÎÄÒÁÉÓÉÎÇȟ ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔ ÁÎÄ ÏÕÔÒÅÁÃÈȦ 7Å 
ÉÎÖÉÔÅ ÙÏÕ ÔÏ ÆÏÌÌÏ× ÕÓ ÏÎ &ÁÃÅÂÏÏË ÁÓ ×ÅÌÌ ÁÓ ÖÉÓÉÔ ÏÕÒ ×ÅÂÓÉÔÅ ÁÔ ×××Ȣ××ÒÃÆȢÏÒÇ  ÁÎÄ ÌÉÓÔÅÎ ÔÏ ÏÕÒ  772#& 0ÏÄÃÁÓÔ 
ÁÔ ÈÔÔÐȡȾȾÖÒ×ÏÒËÆÏÒÃÅÓÔÕÄÉÏȢÃÏÍȾ  Ȣ 
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%ØÅÃÕÔÉÖÅ $ÉÒÅÃÔÏÒȟ 772# &ÏÕÎÄÁÔÉÏÎ  
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http://vrworkforcestudio.com/


ITôS ALL ABOUT GROWTH  

The WWRC Foundation continues to help provide support to 
the greenhouse for the Life Skills Transition Program. WWRC 
consumers have been busy this 
summer growing vegetables and 
herbs that are served  in the cafe-
teria.  The greenhouse is part of 
the hands-on learning that con-
sumers are involved in while 
learning how to be great employ-
ees.  Some of the projects involved 
raised beds, container gardening, 
and vertical planters.   
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Congratulations to Dwight Foster and 
the Building Trades Program at 
WWRC who participated in the Art in 
the Park in Staunton in May.  They 
were very successful as they raised 
$1,642 to support the Foundation, 
which in turn supports the Building 
trades Program.  Great job to all who 
worked hard to provide the beautifully 
crafted items sold at this fun event!  

ART IN THE PARK  

PLANNED GIVING  

For information about Planned Giving, 

please call (540) 332-7542.   

 

¶ Simple Bequests 

¶ IRA Distributions  

¶ Life Insurance, Annuity and IRA  

Beneficiary 

¶ Charitable Remainder Trusts 

¶ Charitable Lead Trusts 

 

The Car Show in May 
went REALLY WELL, 
raising  $665.  There 
were over 30 cars and 
we appreciate the as-
sistance from Martha 
Brooks (WWRCF) and 
Ann Weiland 
(WWRCF Volunteer) 
along with the WWRC 

Staff:  Susan Gray, Mary Breister, Kay Buchanan, Mark Bar-
tosik, and WWRC Students:  Samuel Brown, Michael Powell, 
Javier Alcazar.  Thanks to all who made this day possible and 
for raising funds to support the WWRC Foundation.  

ANNUAL CAR SHOW  



FUNDRAISING FOR SAFEGAIT 360 O   

  

REACHING OUT THROUGH 

WWRC PODCASTS  

The WWRC Foundation is very proud to support 

the Wilson Workforce and Rehabilitation Centerôs 

outstanding podcast , hosted by Rick Sizemore, 

WWRC Director and co-hosted by Anne Hudlow, 

WWRC Foundation Director! This is a great tool 

for ALL of us as we share in the Centerôs mission 

to create hope and a path forward for people with 

disabilities. Please check it out regularly at 

http://vrworkforcestudio.com/  .   

This provides us an exceptional opportunity to 

share with others the Centerôs heartwarming      

stories, interviews with clients (past and present), 

testimonials from friends of WWRC and much 

more!  This is  an awesome opportunity for us to 

keep friends, family and supporters up to date on 

our accomplishments locally and throughout   

Virginia!  

The VR Workforce Studio podcast is the top rated 

podcast in the vocational rehabilitation category 

and has surpassed 6,000 downloads.   
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SafeGait 3600  Balance and Mobility Trainer  provides body 
weight support and fall protection to patients who suffered an 
injury or illness and are now relearning everyday activities  like 
walking, getting up out of a chair, and climbing stairs.  Because 
these patients cannot always support their full body weight  and 
are a risk for falling, their rehabilitation is even more challeng-
ing.   WWRC is no stranger in giving people hope.  Since 1947, 
the center has provided vocational training and medical rehabili-
tation for people with disabilities to assist them with getting jobs 
and living more independently.  The rehabilitation team at 
WWRC saw the device and realized the potential it has to im-
prove clientsô recovery.  Faced with the reality of not having the 
financial means to make such an investment, the WWRC Foun-
dation is taking the unique approach of reaching out to other re-
sources through Crowdrise.  
The WWRC Foundation deeply appreciates your consideration 
and generosity towards reaching our goal of purchasing this life-
changing device.   You can find out more and donate here.  

http://vrworkforcestudio.com/
https://www.crowdrise.com/increasingmobilitywithsafegaitforwilsonworkforceandrehabilitationcenterwwrc


CLIENTS SERVED BY WWRC  

THE LAST FIVE YEARS 

Central: 4,210* 

Eastern: 3,582  

Northern: 3,258  

Southwest: 986      

*(Includes Blue Ridge and  Shenandoah Valley) 

ACADEMY BREAKFAST AND SHOWCASE  

On June 2nd, the WWRC Foundation hosted a breakfast for local em-

ployers and stakeholders to showcase the first ñDream-It -Do-Itò Manu-

facturing Academy.  The goal of the academy is to expose those younger 

consumers to the areas of Science, Technology, Engineering, and Math 

(STEM), with the hope of having them consider returning to become en-

rolled in the new Manufacturing Technology Training Program which 

enrolled their first students on August 1st.    

Attendees were given the opportunity to observe the manufacturing set-

up and process of a solar powered water treatment plant, which actually 

produced bottled water and tour the Center.   

 Learn more here 

�³�'�U�H�D�P-It -Do-�,�W�´���S�D�U�W�L�F�L��
pants provide a demon-

stration during the Manu-

facturing Academy Show-

case.  Twelve consumers 

participated in the first 

academy.   

Rick Sizemore, 

WWRC Center    

Director addresses 

those that attended 

the showcase break-

fast.  Attendees in-

cluded WWRC Foun-

dation Board Mem-

bers, DARS and 

DBVI employees, 

and local employers.   

A consumer participating in the ñDream-It -Do-Itò  

Manufacturing Academy learns how to operated a hand 

crank generator as  a DC motor.   
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ANOTHER CERTIFICATIO N OPTION  

WWRC is constantly seeking opportunities to 

offer programs, credentials, and certifications 

that will make Virginians with disabilities more 

appealing to employers across the state.    This 

summer several WWRC staff  completed train-

ing through the Virginia  Department of Trans-

portation to become authorized to provide 

ñFlaggingò training  to WWRC consumers.  It is 

a transferable certification recognized across 

the state. Many students are in vocational 

tracks that could lead to a role in directing traf-

fic around logistical, construction, planter op-

eration, and other related field.  We are proud 

to share another example of how WWRC  pro-

vides comprehensive services to help individu-

als realize independence through employment.  

The mission of the Woodrow Wilson Rehabilitation Center Founda-

tion is to raise funds and secure resources to support vocational re-

habilitation at WWRC, leading to increased  independence and em-

ployment of Virginians with disabilities.   

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aa8FTSy9DaQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LV4mQ7FZ_S4

